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Wednesday 4th May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are pleased to be able to inform you of the outcome of our recent Ofsted 

inspection.  The school was again awarded a rating of GOOD.  The lead inspector 

spent two full and very busy days at St. Gabriel's looking at all aspects of our 

school including lesson observations, detailed analysis of subject areas, talking 

to children and taking note of the comments many of you so kindly provided via 

the Ofsted Parent View survey.  

We are delighted with this outcome.  It is not, however, the result of just 2 

days hard work in front of an inspector.  Our staff continue to work extremely 

hard every day to make St Gabriel's the good school that it has been judged to 

be.  This result is even more pleasing when taken in context with everything 

that has happened over the last couple of years, and is a testament to the whole 

St Gabriel's family who have pulled together in these extraordinarily difficult 

times.  

We would encourage you all to read the report attached; it can also be found 

later today on the school website and by early next week on the Ofsted 

website (https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk).  As part of our feedback the lead 

inspector remarked that St Gabriel's was 'a special place' and that she would 

remember our school.  This is a lovely comment to receive from an inspector and 

shows what an impression was made over the two days. 

  

The Governing Board 

St Gabriel’s Catholic Primary School 
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